
Harrison HCR No. 53

Urges and requests the Dept. of Health and Hospitals and the Dept. of Education to study
jointly the feasibility and advisability of funding more school nurse positions through the
Medicaid program and to report their study findings to the House Committee on Health and
Welfare, the Senate Committee on Health and Welfare, the House Committee on Education,
and the Senate Committee on Education prior to the convening of the 2012 R.S.


